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	Comments


ERCOT submits these comments for the Protocol Revision Subcommittee’s (PRS) consideration at its December 12, 2024, meeting.  To provide time for additional consideration of the issues raised and language proposed in NPRR1262, ERCOT requests that PRS table NPRR1262 for further discussion.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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